
                               

Welcome back to Term 3! 

Reminder:  Please check out our blog to see all the fun from our winter school 
holiday program.
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This term we have welcomed  some new children into Kelly Club. These children 
have settled in well and made some new friends which is great to see.772 667 

Last week we began the term by doing some rainy day crafts and weather activities. 

This week we had an ‘under the sea’ theme. The children participated in making 
crafts such as sharks and jelly fish using coloured paper, wool and other materials.   

The children have also enjoyed playing down ball, soccer and other sports. We 
look forward to enjoying some more activities over the next few weeks. 




